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Villa Rose Senior Living Community will celebrate its 26th Anniversary with free 
entertainment for residents and the general public: July 14th, an anniversary party with 
The Jerry Cobetto Band at 6:30 p.m.; July 20, Rick Pickrens presents Songs of the 
Singing Cowboys at 12:15 p.m. All are
invited. A display apartment will be open for viewing. Villa Rose is located at 401 
South Moreland Road, Bethalto. Call (618) 377-3239 for reservations.


